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Product Change Notification 
(Cable description change) 

 
 

 

Dear valued customers 
 

 

This is to inform you formally that a product change will be made to the following products.  
 

 

1. Products affected  

PA-860/PA-850/PA-868/PA-858/PG-30/PG35(Ｌ/H) 

PS85/PS30/PS40/PS60 All Series 

2. Description of change  

   Description on the wiring cable used for those mentioned sensors will change. The change 

is slightly different, dependent on the production site. 

 

Production site Before After 

Ibaraki (Japan) ＊＊＊＊ HITACHI-T ＊＊＊＊ ＊＊＊＊＊PROTERIAL-T ＊＊＊ 

Suzhou (China) ＊＊＊＊ HITACHI ＊＊＊＊ ＊＊＊＊＊PROTERIAL ＊＊＊＊ 

 

 

3. Reason for change 

The current supplier of wiring cable, Hitachi Metals Ltd, announced to change its own company 

name from Hitachi Metalics Ltd to Proterial, Ltd.as the result of withdrawing from Hitach group. 

Because of this change, the description on the cable is going to be changed accordingly. 

 

4. Evaluation 

   Nidec doesn’t conduct any evaluation since everything except for the description change 

remains exactly the same as before. 

 

 

5. Implementation date  

   From April 2023 onward on a shipping basis (tentative) 

 

The change is to be implemented promptly after the current stock runs out at Proterial Ltd. 

Please accept our sincere apology for inconvenience caused by this change. Should you have 

any questions, please contact your local sales representative/office for more details. 


